
 

Home Learning - Week 37 

This week we have continued with our topic ‘Under the Sea’.   

 This week we have strengthened the muscles in our hands and arms by creating wonderful fish 

using cardboard, tin foil, string and have decorated them using sharpies. 

 In Maths we have learnt about subtraction being the inverse of addition, we have used words 

such as subtract, take away, less, equals, whole, part. 

 In Letters and Sounds we have learnt to read and spell polysyllabic words with two syllables 

such as: flower, helper, feeling. 

 In PE we had great fun participating in running races with Pre-School on the school field.  We 

did sprints and long distance races and a relay race. 

 We continued to learn about pollution in the ocean, we learnt about the Great Pacific Garbage 

Patch and micro plastics. 

 We have learnt how to keep ourselves self when using the internet and why it is important. 

 

 

Home Learning Task:  

Practice learning your number bonds by playing the Save the Whale Game. 

https://ictgames.com/saveTheWhale/ 

Please remember to read five times and record it in your reading diary. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Paul, Miss Burnell and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


